
The staff and children continue to enjoy 

all the play opportunities and experiences 

OPAL has to offer at Pendragon.

Another fun half term living the OPAL life!

Large parts have been introduced and we have observed 

amazing resilience, team work and problem solving skills.

Thank you to John Henry Group Longstanton for donating 

cable drums and all the families who supplied us with pallets 

back in January. We are very much in need of more of these 

resources plus scaffold boards. 

Please contact Mrs Willmore if you think you can help!
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Thank you to Homebase, Dobbies and Dani Rayner for 

donating flowers and herbs for our planters. Thank you to 

FRIENDS for funding the summer houses, two of which have 

now been built. We look forward to using these as chill out 

spaces next half term.

As yow know OPAL involves playing out in most weathers. If 

you have any spare wellington boots or waterproof trousers and 

jackets that you no longer require, we welcome all donations. 

There will be an OPAL unit in the foyer after half term for these. 

Thank you in advance.


